From: Balthazar, Darlene 
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2015 9:15 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Rich, Vanessa
Subject: FW: Ethics Statement - El Valor

Good Afternoon

Vanessa Rich, Deputy Commissioner of Family & Support Services, Children Services Division, would like to disclose to the Department of Ethics that she attended the 2015 Don Quixote Dinner, sponsored by El Valor held on May 12, 2015.    Vanessa had the pleasure of presenting Mayor Rahm Emanuel with the Don Quixote Leadership Award on behalf of the City of Chicago.   Thank you.

